
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

10th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we enter our final half term, I am already looking forward to the next academic year. I would like to inform you 

about some upcoming changes to our pastoral structure. 

2024-2025 Pastoral Structure 

Years 7 and 8 will be managed by Mrs. Taylor as Head of Learning and Miss Ward as Pastoral Manager. 

Years 9 and 10 will be managed by Mrs. Doherty-Perkins as Head of Learning and Mrs. Brown as Pastoral Manager. 

Year 11 will be managed by Mrs. Scampion as Head of Learning with Mrs. Kawalek as Pastoral Manager. 

To ensure a smooth transition into the new academic year, the changeover within the school will happen this week. 

Heads of Learning and Pastoral Managers have already met to exchange key information. They will be introducing 

themselves to their new year groups this week and using the next few weeks to get to know them. Moving forward, 

the new Head of Learning and Pastoral Manager, along with their Form Tutor will be your and your child's first point 

of contact for any school-related issues. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

 

Kind regards, 

  

  

Miss A Pimblett  
Assistant Headteacher i/c Behaviour and Standards. 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 
apimblett@stm.srscmat.co.uk 
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